
Dear Sir or Madam,
Hope everything is fine with you
 
I came here in may 2005 for study  during study time I face lots problem in Australia
during my study, some time I haven’t got any money for food but I never did anything

wrong after couple of year I applied for residency(sep 2008). Before few month
immigration says it will be open soon may be in next month. I never visit my country in
those years I was planning to visit after getting my residency. Also I m settle myself in
Australia as a Australian 
 
However, your ‘Migration Amendment (Visa Capping) Bill 2010’ really makes us
Miserable and frustrated if you allow the Bill to be applied to the applications that were
ALREADY lodged, I should say it will be a totally unfair decision!
 
If our application is capped or ceased, you will put us in a thoroughly miserable situation.
What should I do with my future? How can I accept that after such a Long time waiting?
How can I face the endeavors i have made in the past 5 years?
No one likes to live in such an uncertainty.
 
Hope you can think it over. Put yourself in our position, and I believe you will understand
us. Australia always has a good reputation of freedom and fairness. We trust you!
Sincerely,
Would-be Australian


